
 

We have had an amazing Autumn 1 term. The children have 

all settled in so well and have adapted to lots of change and 

new settings. We are so proud of them all. 

Attendance: 

Please continue to report your child’s absence as soon as 

possible by calling the school office on 01900 608111 and 

leave a message using option 1. 

If you send a Class DoJo message, please send this to Miss 

Stagg, not the class teacher as they may be teaching or 

planning and unable to check their messages. 

Punctuality: 

We remind all parents that lateness 

has a huge negative effect on all of 

the children, even those that have 

made it to school on time. Please 

ensure your child is here on time to 

start their day, the best way. 

Autumn walks: 

The children have all 

enjoyed their Autumn 

walks with their friends 

and have had lots of 

discussions regarding the 

changes in the season. 

They have even been able 

to add to the lovely 

autumnal collections that 

have been brought in to 

school already. This is a 

great way for the children 

to learn and explore their 

surroundings and get 

engrossed in Nature. 

Harvest Festival: 

Our Harvest Service will be held in St Michael’s Church on 

Wednesday 23rd October at 2pm for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2. All 

are Welcome to come along and watch their amazing performance. 

 

There is still time to donate any long-life goods for the North Lakes 

Foodbank too. Please have all donations handed in to school by 9am 

on Wednesday 23rd October. 

Autumn Disco: 

Our annual Autumn Disco is on Thursday 24th October in the school 

hall. Doors will open at 4.30pm and children will be collected at 6pm. 

£3.00 to be paid on arrival and includes food, drinks and a lot of 

entertainment. 

Please note – Tiny Teds are unable to attend. 


